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CIRCULAR 14 
 
 
Dear members of the Committee,  
 
According to the terms of reference for the Functioning of UCGL´s Committees and 
Working Groups, the Committees must renew their term of office every 3 years. Once 
this time has passed, since the renewal of our Committee approved during the II 
World Congress of UCLG held in 2007 in Jeju, South Korea, it is time to renew again 
the term of office of the Committee for the next period 2011-2013. 
 
From the Presidency of the committee we believe that the balance of the work 
developed until today has been positive, and that the objective and work of the 
Committee has still not been concluded. For this reason, we are currently working in 
the documentation required by UCLG´s World Secretariat to present our interest in 
the renewal. This documentation will be evaluated and analyzed by a Advice 
Committee designated by UCLG, previous to the celebration of UCLG´s III World 
Congress to be held from the 11th to the 16th November in Mexico City. 
 
As part of this process, we would like to request your support to the renewal of 
the term of office of the Committee for the next period 2011-2013, in order 
that we can continue working together in the objectives of the Committee. 
 

 
For this, we would appreciate if you Could send us the enclosed formulary as support 
to the renewal and your commitment to collaborate in the work to be developed by 
the Committee in the next period to the fax: fax: +34 94 420 53 99 ó or to the E-

mail l: bilbaonext.promocion@ayto.bilbao.net before September 29th  
 

 
Do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat of the Committee with any question or 
suggestion. 
 
Best regards, 
 

The World Secretariat 

In the name of the Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities  

 

Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities 

 
Bilbao City Hall 
Presidency of the Committee of Digital and Knowledge-based Cities 
  



Address: 
Uribitarte, 6, 2º Floor 
48001 Bilbao 
  
Tel: +34 94 423 50 49 
Fax: +34 94 420 53 99 
Email: bilbaonext.promocion@ayto.bilbao.net 
Web: www.cities-localgovernments.org/committees/cdc  
 

 

 


